
The Homeowner Potluck Picnic from August 2009 is a great example of how we can 
come together as a community.   *It was open to all homeowners*.

This event was the brainchild of residents Jeanne Coffer, Melissa Louden and 
Sherleen Corne, who enlisted Anne Sprague (and trusty HP printer) to  "get the word 
out"!!!    Thanks to everyone for making it a big success.

The HOA provided the 3 Quick Canopy Tents which it keeps available for community functions.   •
Jeanne Coffer provided the large 20x20 shelter and setup the badminton court herself!!!•
Judy Carrino provided many of the folding tables and tablecloths.•
Melissa Louden and David Sprague provided the grills and served as our hotdog+burger chefs.   •
The Chappas and Corne family came early to help setup.   •

REMEMBER:      IT TAKES A LOT OF VOLUNTEERS BEHIND THE SCENES   :):)

      


